Princeton R-V School District

1008 East Coleman

Princeton, MO 64673

April 1, 2022

Dear Parent/ Guardian,

Wright Memorial Physician's Group will be providing free physicals here at the school on Thursday, April 21st.

I am attaching a physical form to this letter. If your child intends to participate in extracurricular activities for the 2022-23 school year, and you would like to be included in this clinic, please read through, complete the form and return it to school by the deadline.

MSHAA has provided A Parent's Guide to Concussion, for you and your student athlete to read. You may find this guide online at https://mshsaa.org/SportsMedicine/ under "A Parent's/Guardian's Guide to Concussion" or request a paper copy from Kami or myself. Parents and students are required to sign that they have read this material on the physical.

Each form **must include** proof of insurance, completed medical history questions (**including explanations of each "yes" answer**), and parent/legal guardian signatures. Please return **completed** forms to me by **Friday, April 15**th to receive a free physical here at school.

All incomplete or late forms will be returned home and your child will not be included in this clinic. PLEASE FEEL FREE TO CONTACT ME TO CONFIRM THAT YOUR CHILD HAS TURNED IN THE FORM TO KAMI OR MYSELF IF YOU HAVE SENT IT TO SCHOOL WITH THEM.

THERE WILL BE NO SUMMER PHYSICAL CLINICS AT SCHOOL.

Sincerely,

Kim Rardon RN BSN

School Nurse